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FUN FEST DONATIONS 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Wednesday 26th June we will be holding a non-uniform day for donations to 
go towards our annual ‘Fun Fest’ Summer Fair taking place on Thursday 27th June 
3:30pm-5:30pm.  
 
We would appreciate if each class could donate the following items:  
 

• Ladybird and Caterpillar class – Ladies’ toiletries 

• Butterfly and Dragonfly class – Men’s toiletries 

• Grasshopper and Centipede class – Sweets 

• Spider and Bumblebee class – Chocolates  

• Hedgehog and Beaver class - Bottles of Juice / Squash 
/ Fizzy drinks 

• Otter and Rabbit class – Biscuits  

• Fox, Squirrel, Badger and Bear class – Cakes  

• Owl class - Bottles of Juice / Squash / Fizzy drinks 

• Staff – bottles of alcohol  
 
Please hand any donations to class teachers.  
 
On the day of the Fun Fest, we would greatly appreciate any donations of home-
made cakes. Please can these be handed to the office.  
 
We have some great stalls and prizes in store, we look forward to seeing you!  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
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